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    Agreed to differ…… 
                                           Resolved to love….. 
                                                                                  United to Serve 
In autumn we enjoy the changes of the season and weather.  Before we get busy with December activities 
and shopping we should take time for counting our blessings and practice an attitude of gratitude! 
 

When upon life’s billows you are tempest tossed, when you are discouraged thinking all is lost, Count your 
many blessings name them one by one,  and it will surprise you what the Lord has done.   
 

Count your blessings – name them one by one; Count your many blessings – see what God has done! 
 

I count Dayton Church Women United as one of my blessings!  Why?  In our motto I see many 
opportunities which are blessings to me. 
 

 1 – Agreed to differ… “Then everyone who calls on the Name of the Lord shall be saved” - Acts 2:21. 
We are a diverse group of believers by age, race, interests, denominations yet it is a blessing to come 
together in that diversity to do meaningful work for Christ.  I am touched each time we close our board 
meetings gathered in a circle holding hands singing or praying.  I love to look at the faces gathered and 
realize what friends and sisters in Christ I am blessed to know.  
 2 – Resolved to love… “Let us love, not in word or speech but in truth and action” - I John 3:18.  It is a 
blessing that we can show compassion to those in need.  Our sisters complete hygiene and school kits for 
Church World Service, walk in CROP Walk  (where one-fourth proceeds stay in Dayton for the Foodbank),  
support Mercy Manor, and endless projects in our home churches.  All we do is out of our love for Christ as 
we show concern for others.  
 3 – United to Serve...”serve one another with whatever gift each of you has received” - I Peter 4:10. As 
we serve our community we are able to do much more in unity than on our own. We are able to support 
more ministry together than if we acted as individual church groups.   We monthly hear about needs and 
challenges  in our community.  At our September 27, 2022, meeting we will hear about ReBuilding  
Dayton.   On October 25, we will hear from Executive Director of Dayton Peace Museum. 
 

As CWU we are blessed so we can be a blessing!  Count your blessings and reflect an attitude of gratitude 
each day.  
  
Peace and joy, Jerri Wood 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact Jerri Wood 
CWU President 
Phone: 937-279-4550 
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